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	Welcome Primary 1 - 3
We were delighted to welcome our primary 1- 3 children back to school this week. Thank you to all parents and carers who have followed the safety advice by maintaining 2 metre social distance from other adults and wearing a face covering in the playground. I would continue to encourage all adults to leave the school playground as soon as your child is safely in their line. If your child is able to come into their line independently then please encourage them to do so. Older children who are attending the school hub should be dropped off and collected from the main school gate.
Face coverings

Many children, including those who are travelling to school by bus are now wearing a face covering. It is important to remember that face coverings should be stored hygienically when not being worn. Please read over the guidance on the use of face coverings below and ensure that if your child is wearing a face covering to school that they have a washable, sealed bag or container to store their face covering in when it is not being worn.

· Face coverings should not be shared with others. Before putting on or removing the face covering, hands should be cleaned by washing with soap and water or hand sanitiser. 

· Make sure the face covering is the right size to cover the nose, mouth and chin. Children should be taught how to wear the face covering properly, including not touching the front and not pulling it under the chin or into their mouth. 

· When temporarily storing a face covering (e.g. during classes), it should be placed in a washable, sealed bag or container. Avoid placing it on surfaces, due to the possibility of contamination. 

· Re-usable face coverings should be washed after each day of use in school at 60 degrees centigrade or in boiling water. 

Hello Primary 4 - 7
We hope to welcome you back to school in the coming weeks, school isn’t the same without you! We have been holding our virtual shout outs every week however we would like to have a virtual assembly so that we can all be together in a live meeting. Mrs Bannigan is setting up a google assembly classroom for all primary 4-7 classes and we will have a google assembly next Friday 5th March. Please look out on your google classroom for instructions on how to join this.

Marching through March

Our school mission for marching through March begins on Monday 1st March. Each house group will walk from our school to their own house destination of Turin, Becchi, Valdocco or Chieri. A separate letter will be posted on our app with details of how you can post your mileage on google classrooms and the points available for this challenge. Good luck everyone!
Vision & Values
You may remember that earlier this session we worked with Brian Donnelly to establish our school values. Brian worked with the children and staff in school. As well as this parents and staff were also given the opportunity to complete a survey to help establish the key values that we believe reflect our school. This very positive exercise is now complete, and we have established our core values which are outlined below. These four core values underpin what our school means to all of us and we will use them in conversations with children, staff and parents to explain who we are and how we treat each other. Our vision and values are also on our school website.
We are a school that

· Builds relationships based on love and compassion.

· Values parents as partners in their child’s learning.
· Is ambitious for all of our pupils, our school journey can take us anywhere. 

· Ensures children are stimulated, engaged and challenged.
· Is a community of Faith, we Share Jesus’ Beliefs, and this are reflected in our Values
Kindness – This means we care for each other and treat each other with kindness and concern. We are loving and kind in the way we speak and the way we act. Kindness helps us create a school where we feel safe, valued and welcome. This includes when people are unhappy or not getting on well, we will always respond to this with kindness and love. 

Inclusion – This means everyone is welcomed and loved for who they are. We recognise how diverse our school community is and celebrate that we offer support and learning at all levels that gets it right for our children and their families.  We put our children at the centre of what we do and the decisions we make. We are proud to be a part of a wider Campus and Learning Community that includes Bargarran Primary School.

Support – We are Team SJB; we are in this together. We give each other support to learn and grow. We support each other through success and through challenges. We value hard work and effort. We help develop resilience and are ambitious for our pupils. You are part of a team, a family and a community at SJB.

Compassion – The care, love and concern we show for each other extends to our wider community and the wider world. We care about what is happening to others and in line with Jesus’ beliefs, care for our neighbours wherever they may be in the world. We will forgive each other and seek to help our children manage relationships and behaviour in a way that reflects all of our values.  
  

	
	

	
	Take care and stay safe, 

Lynsey Gardyne 

Head Teacher
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